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Hi KKC Extended Family, 
 
We are just 4 weeks shy of our next reunion on Sunday, 9 June 2024 at the Lower Skippack 
Mennonite Church Social Hall at 12:30. As usual, we plan to have our catered “groaning 
board” starting at 1:00, so plan on bringing any sides or deserts! 
 
Please RSVP to me by June 3rd if you are coming to the reunion by calling, texting or emailing 
(information below), so Kathy and Allen Kratz can how enough food for everyone. 
 
The PDF version of this year’s KKC Reunion Bulletin 2024 is attached to this email.   
 
Many, many thanks to Mark Moyer, who got the paper copy of the KKC Reunion Bulletin 2024 
in the mail on Thursday!  I had the opportunity to go on a battlefield tour of Luxembourg, 
Belgium and Normandy, which coincided with the usual compiling, stuffing and mailing of the 
physical bulletins, so he was able to help me out in doing that! 
 
I hope to have at least one more email newsletter later this month. 
 
Wishing those mothers out there a very Happy Mother’s Day!  
 
Looking forward to seeing many of you in a few weeks! 
 
Jack Oberholtzer (jeoberho@comcast.net) 215-534-0194 
Secretary, Kolb, Kulp, Culp Family Association 
Website: https://kolb-kulp-culp.org 
 


